
  
 

 wispacommittee@gmail.com 
 

Parents of Westfields Infant School (Run by WISPA) 

 
February 2025 

 
        Sponsored Reading Bingo 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As World Book Day is fast approaching we thought a Sponsored Reading Bingo Challenge over 
half term would be a wonderful way to keep the children busy and practice their reading skills. 
Overleaf we have set various reading challenges for the children to complete as many as possible.  
 
Once each challenge is completed, make a note of each book in the square and get it signed and 
dated by an adult. With this challenge we hope to raise some funds for the school so please see 
below the sponsorship form – last year we raised a very impressive £1092.75! As well as gaining a 
sense of achievement, every child who completes the challenge will receive a certificate.  
 
Please return this completed form to classrooms on World Book Day (Thursday 6th March) along 
with any sponsorship monies raised. 
 
Many thanks for your support as always. 
 
The WISPA Team 
 
Child’s name and class ___________________________________________________________ 
 

Full Name Address (incl postcode) Amount Gift aid* Date 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 
*By ticking the Gift Aid box you confirm you are a UK taxpayer and would like WISPA to claim gift 
aid on your donation (25%)  
 
 

mailto:wispacommittee@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1371335456250069/


 

 

 
 

Read a book 

with a pirate 

or mythical 

creature in. 

 

 

 

 

Read a book a 

member of 

your family 

chooses for you. 

Read a book 

about our world. 

Read a book 

undercovers 

or in a den. 

 

 

 

 

Read in a 

whispering 

voice. 

Read your 

favourite book to 

your family. 

Read a comic 

strip. 

 

 

 

 

Listen to an 

audio book. 

Read as much as 

you can for: 

YrR – 5mins 

Yr1 – 7mins 

Yr2 – 10mins 

 

 
 

Sponsored Reading Bingo 


